
 

City of McCleary 
 

Memorandum 

To: Mayor Orffer 

From: Todd Baun- Director of Public Works 

Date: September 3rd, 2021- For September 8th Council Meeting 

Subject: Asphalt and Concrete Crushing Bid Acceptance 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

Please accept the bid from Quigg Bros for the crushing of the concrete and asphalt at the Summit waste 

site.   

 

BACKGROUND 

Below are the 3 pricing quotes for crushing of concrete and asphalt piles at the Summit waste site that is 

near well #3.  It has been estimated by the contractors that there approximately 900-1000 cubic yards of 

material to crush.  We have budgeted $40,000 in 2021 for this work.   

 

Northwest Rock 
 
 

$40,000 Lump Sum 

Quigg Bros. 

$12.75/ yard with mobilization cost of $7,500 
(12.75*1000= 12,750+7500= $20,250) 

Gordy Bagnell Trucking 

$26,136 includes lump sum plus sales tax. 

 


